
Year 7 2025 Expression of Interest Forms

Dear Parents and Carers,

In NSW Government schools, applying to move from primary school to high school is a 2-step process.

Step 1: The first step is to complete a Moving to high school expression of interest. When completing this form, you

will be able to indicate which school(s) you would like your child to attend in Year 7.

Step 2: The second step is to submit an enrolment application, which will be issued to you by the high school after

they have assessed your expression of interest.

The online ‘expression of interest’ form for entry into Year 7 in 2025 is now available. All students who are attending

a government high school must have this form completed by a parent or carer by the 4th of April.

If your child will be attending their local government school, the expression of interest form will help you to locate

your local government school based on your residential address.

If your child will be sitting the selective schools placement test (which you would have applied for at the end of 2023

if interested), you will need to complete this ‘expression of interest’ form. You must also indicate your local

government school, as your child will be offered a position in their local school if they are unsuccessful in attaining a

position in a selective setting. You can also indicate if you would like to be considered for an offer in a non-local

government school.

If you wish to submit a non-local area application for a government school, you will be able to indicate this in ‘the

expression of interest’ form. You will also need to complete the placement at your local government school section of

the form, as your child will be offered a position in their local school if they are unsuccessful in obtaining a non-local

offer. Many high schools also have additional requirements for non-local applications, so please ensure you contact

those high schools to obtain any other necessary information.

If your child will be attending a non-government school (such as independent or private school), it is very helpful for

us if you also complete the ‘placement not required’ aspect of the form to indicate which non-government school

your child will be attending. You will still need to apply for enrolment to those non-government schools directly, but

this information helps us to ensure that every current Year 6 student has a high school application.

Online ‘expression of interest’ forms open Wednesday 6th March

Erko P&C High School Information Night Wednesday 13th March 6pm

Online ‘expression of interest’ forms close Wednesday 4th April

Selective High School Placement Test Thursday 9th May

Offers of placement released to parents Throughout Term 2 and early Term 3

Online enrolment forms sent to parents by high schools after offers are made Throughout Term 2 and Term 3

The online ‘expression of interest’ form can be accessed here: https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au

If you require assistance to complete the online form, please contact me or the office via email.

For any technical issues with your form (e.g. logging in, retrieving an application in progress) please contact the Year 7

Enrolment Team within the DoE by using the contact details at the bottom of the enrolment hub website.

Kind regards,

Alusha Newnham-Kell

Assistant Principal Stage 3 (relieving)

https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/year7/

